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ALBERT SUTTON SUTTON & W H lTN EY HARRISON A_WHITNEY

ARCHITECTS
912 LEWIS BUILDING
PORTLAND, OREGON

PHONE MARSHALL 1021

Sept. 13, 1923.

Mr. E. C. Kemper, - J«f“;

Executive Sec'y, A. I. A.

The Octogan,
Washington, D. C.
Dear Sir:

Referring to communications from you as Bxecutive
Secretary under date of Jan. 5, 1917, and my reply
under date of Jan. 17, 1917.

I am enclosing check for Sixty ($60.00) Dollars,
being the gmount of my arrears at the time my name }
was dropped,and will be obliged if you will advise
me not only of the receipt of the check, but of the
proper notation on the records of the Institute that
payment has been made and my record clear.

Yours very truly,

AS:BES
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THE AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ARCHITECTS
THE OCTAGON, WASHINGTON. D.C.

Sephember 21, 1923.

iy desr lr. Subboni=

A —

'Permiﬁ me to acknowledge your letter of Sephember
18;;énﬁlée thank vou for the remithance of $50.,00, whick
péyé vour Institute dues for the vears 1914, 1915 and 1916,

Your mesbership was discontinued at the meeting of

the Toard ir December, 1916, for nonpaymsnt of dues and the

ftem has been placed on “he schedule of the noxt Bonrd meebe

ing, reporting the payment of the account in full,

' Sincerely yours,

Assistant Treasurar,

¥r, Albert Subtton,
912 lTewis Building,
Portland, Oregon.

K:VB

PRESIDENT SECRETARY TREASURER
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' THE AMERICAN INSTITUTE OF ARCHITECTS
THE OCTAGON, WASHINGTON, D. C.

. % e

Novamber 23, 1923,

Dear lMr, Subtong-

~ With reference %o your letter of September 13, I
beg to advise that at the recent meeting of the Board
of Direstors the aotion dropping yoem from X;zstiimta
lemberahip on Desember 1, 1916, was reconsidered and
your resignation as an Institute member in good stand-
ing was ascepted, effective December 1, 1916,

Very sinserely yours,

Exeoutive Secretary,.

Mrs Albert ’Suttron.
912 Lewls Building,
Portland, Uregons

X:VB

COPY TO :
FILES PRESIDENT SECRETARY TREASURER
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